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To Whom It May Concern:
I am a mother of two little girls and when I read about the new “law” being brought to
the table on the actual legalization of essentially kidnapping young children from their
parents, to either mutilate and or murder an even more innocent and defenseless child 
with in, I was absolutely MORTIFIED. Put abortion and genital mutilation to the side 
however and let’s focus on your main goal through this bill…taking AWAY parental 
rights! We as parents grew these children in our own bodies, delivered them through 
excruciating pain and suffering, spent countless hrs walking the halls to quiet them at 
night and raise them under OUR authority NOT the governments. To say I am 
shocked by this brazen idea that A GOVERNMENT could legally kidnap children 
and preform such horrific acts on them is mind boggling. Picture an ordinary citizen 
kidnapping a young child, crossing state lines, murdering her baby or cutting off a 
piece of his body. They would 1000000000% go to prison. But here you are saying 
that the same rules don’t apply to you because you’re from the government. Evil is as 
evil does and you, state of Maine, are drowning in it. Don't pass this law. Don’t take 
away parents god given rights. How dare you even suggest it. 
With no pleasure at all,
Georgia Hall


